
Roadworks Newsletter

Welcome to this newsletter about the water
mains improvement project at Edmiston
Drive, which will be ongoing until October
2020.

Caledonia Water Alliance (CWA) and
Scottish Water are delivering these
essential works to ensure fresh, clean water
continues to be delivered to customers and
communities in the area.

Ibrox Primary School is working together
with Scottish Water and CWA to ensure the
children are safe during this time.

How this might impact you

During the works, Edmiston Drive will be
closed to through traffic. However, to assist
parents and pupils at Ibrox Primary School,
access will be provided for drop-off and
pick-up in the morning and evening on
Edmiston Drive.

One-way access will be provided to
Edmiston Drive from its junction with
Broamloan Road, and the exit will be via
Copland Road.

There will be a designated drop-off and
pick-up zone situated beside Ibrox football
ground on Edmiston Drive. There will also
be a marshalled pedestrian crossing for
parents and pupils to access the school.

We appreciate that this work will cause
delays and we thank you for your patience
and understanding whilst this essential work
is completed.

Health and Safety - Keeping Your 
Children Safe

Understandably, some children are
drawn to construction sites as
exciting places to play, but they are
not playgrounds and playing on them
can have fatal consequences.

As the children will be curious about
the site works, we have organised a
visit at the beginning of term for P2 to
P7. Once P1 have settled into the
school we will arrange for them to
visit the area too.

We’re also asking parents/ guardians
to help us keep children safe by
warning them against playing in
dangerous areas, including building
sites.

We recognise that the new drop-off
and pick-up guidelines is going to be
inconvenient but we’re asking you to
please use the car park at the side of
Ibrox stadium to ensure the safety of
the children.

Making contact
Ibrox Primary School have requested that you contact them in the first instance if you have any questions 
about the traffic management plans.

If you want to contact Scottish Water in relation to the project, you can:
Phone: Customer Helpline 0800 0778 778

Email: Help@scottishwater.co.uk

Please quote reference: Strategic/500523/C1A/PD in any communication.

http://scottishwater.co.uk



